
Survivors Benefits Committee Report:  October 5, 2020 

Committee Members: 

Sue Crego                                                Nancy Switzer 

Nancy Schloffel                                      Larry Matika (Special Advisor) 

Hope Summers                                      Deb Michalenka 

Helen Simpson 

Co-Chairs:  Bobbie Morris and Fran Guevremont 

A GoToMeeting was held on August 25th to review the Survivor Benefits Flyer: 

Two proposals were submitted, and one was chosen for the survivors benefit seminar online.  One was 
chosen out of committee and will be submitted to the National Board for approval then the webmaster 
will put it onto the Survivors program on the website. 

We also discussed updating the current Survivor Benefits tri-fold brochure and updated the design.  The 
committee worked hard in researching to make sure all the updates are current with the VA.  This will 
also be submitted to the board for final approval before printing. 

As a committee we had three different VSO’s (Accredited Service Officers) Review the current Brochure, 
which really helped. 

September 28th, GoToMeeting online Committee meeting: 

• Design 
• Reviewed and content upgrades 
• Added declarative Statement:  Serving Veterans and their Families since 1999 
• Front cover update with two proposals 
• General format/Content upgrades 
• Outside of Brochure 
• Inside of Brochure 

Once the layout is complete it will be sent to Bernie Rekowski (graphic designer) it will be than 
forwarded out to the committee for review. 

Our goal as a committee is make sure the brochure is correct and accurate to be used as a tool to 
educate and direct survivors of Veterans and families of Veterans in the direction to receive the help 
well earned.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Bobbie Morris 

Fran Guevremont 


